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NO LABOR POLICY SHIFT ON THE LENGTH OF STAY  

OF MIGRANT WORKERS IN FRANCE 

 

The Philippine Embassy in Paris reported that the Ministry of Labor of 
France had clarified that there were no amendments in its labor policy on the 
length of stay migrant workers can work in France. This clarification was issued 
by the French Ministry of Labor following published newspaper reports that 
France had revised its labor law on the length of stay from six to two years of 
overseas Filipino workers. 

 
The period of employment of migrant workers in France is based 

primarily on the period of the visa issued in favor of the worker and on his 
agreement with the employer. 
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